
 
 

 
  
                                               
  
  
  
  
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
April 6, 2021 
 
 
Dear Skaneateles Family, 
 
Yesterday afternoon an asymptomatic COVID-19 positive case was discovered during our normal athletics testing 
program. This morning we were informed of a second asymptomatic COVID-19 case at our Middle School.  All 
impacted students and families will be contacted today by our administrators and counseling team.   
 
We thank you for your continued understanding that we are limited in what information we are permitted to share 
in order to protect the privacy of our students and families.  In addition, any associated quarantine orders are 
directed by and made in close consultation with the Onondaga County Health Department. As a reminder, you can 
register below for the free weekly testing provided each Wednesday at our District offices.  Register for testing 
 
We will continue to share updated information as the rules and regulations involving COVID-19 are constantly 
evolving.  For any students and families impacted by quarantine orders, we share in your frustration and encourage 
you to continue to work closely with teachers and your building principals.  
 
Thank you all for your continued vigilance. 
 
Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 
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http://www.skanschools.org/tfiles/folder3021/COVID-19%20Testing%2004.07.2021.pdf
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